

Asian Cadet Circuit



Date: May 08, 2017

Dear Friends,

We are pleased to invite you to the 2017 Japan Cup, Cadet International Sabre Tournament, which will be held in Wakayama City, Japan, on August 19-20, 2017.

Attached are the Entry and Accommodation forms to facilitate your participation to the competition. Kindly take note of the deadlines with which you are required to complete and submit these forms.

Details about the competition may also be found in the succeeding pages and the web-site of our federation (www.fencing-jpn.jp). For further details you may make inquiries through email: cadetcircuit-jp@fencing-jpn.jp.

Thank you very much and we look forward to welcome you in Wakayama City.

Best regards,



Masashi HOSHINO President,

Japanese Fencing Federation/Fédération Japonaise d'Escrime